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Summer Camp Registration  
You will soon be receiving information about our 
upcoming summer camp program.  This will feature 10 
weeks of fun and learning for our youth, ages 8-17.  
Please ensure you sign up your child as soon as possible 
to secure their spot!

Shred Day is coming!  

Oakwood’s actual Shred Day will occur on Saturday, June 
8th from. 9am-12noon at the Oakwood Community Park 
next to Mt. Zion church.  Please bring your items in a bag 
or box (no paper clips) and you can watch them be 
securely shredded in a huge truck before your eyes.  The 
best way to spring clean your home of old documents!
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Welcome to warmer 
weather 

Greetings Ward 3!  As the 
weather begins to warm up 
you will start to hear the 
familiar sounds of lawn 
mowers, basketballs and 
children playing.  Please be 
careful when you drive down 
the streets of Oakwood.  Look 
for possible balls rolling in the 
street or children who may not 
be looking,  Be mindful so we 
can all enjoy a safe and 
relaxing Spring and look 
forward to Summer! 

Springtime check 

Please to check your smoke 
alarm batteries and air filters to 
make sure they are good and 
in working condition.  

Remember to Vote!! 

The May Primary is Tuesday, 
May 7th. Oakwood Village has 
a zoning issue on the ballot.  
See you at the polls!
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Anthony A. Akins, Sr. 
Ward 3 Councilman
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Waste Management trash cans are out!  

Trash cans have been distributed around the Village.  
Each home received one waste receptacle.  This will be 
the only can that Waste Management will provide and 
accept. 

Please refer to codified ordinance 981.02 as follows:

981.02  CONTAINER REQUIREMENTS.
   (a)    No person or owner shall permit to accumulate upon the 
premises any garbage or refuse except in covered containers as 
hereinafter provided, except for tree cuttings.
   (b)    No such container shall be stored or placed closer to any 
building, used in whole or in part as a place for human habitation, than 
twenty-five feet, except storage in a building located upon the same 
premises wherein such containers are stored.
   (c)    No garbage and/or refuse container shall be stored or 
placed in front of the premises and/or on the tree lawn except as 
hereinafter provided.
   (d)    Refuse may be stored in garbage containers; however, no 
night soil shall be placed in either garbage or refuse containers.
   (e)    All garbage shall be kept in rust-resistant, watertight, 
nonabsorbent and easily washable containers which are covered with 
close-fitting lids. Where practical a garbage shall be drained of liquids 
and wrapped in papers. These containers shall be of adequate capacity 
and provided in sufficient number to hold all garbage that accumulates 
between collections. All containers shall be washed and treated with a 
disinfectant as often as necessary to prevent nuisance.
   (f)    All refuse shall be stored in reasonably tight and 
substantial containers that are easy to handle and whose weight does not 
exceed fifty pounds. Such container shall be of adequate capacity and 
provided in sufficient number to hold all refuse that accumulates 
between collections. Insofar as practical, boxes, papers, tree cutting and 
odd articles shall be crushed and bundled in lengths not to exceed four 
feet and shall not exceed fifty pounds in weight. 

(Ord. 1971-20. Passed 2-2-71.)
***Please contact Waste Management if you would like 

an additional receptacle at your cost.***

We want to see YOU at our next council meeting!
Council meetings meet the 2nd and 4th Tuesday of each month at 
7pm in Council Chambers.  Summer recess begins the 4th 

Tuesday of July to the 2nd Tuesday of August. 
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Save the Date! May 16 

Did you know that Ohio is the 4th 
highest state in Human 
Trafficking followed by New 
York?  Every community, 
including our Village needs to be 
aware of the signs of Human 
Trafficking.   

Please join us on Thursday, May 
16, 2019 for a forum on Human 
Trafficking in Northeast Ohio: 
What Can We Do? 

Email noccaorg@gmail.com to 
register to attend.  

Last month, your Ward 3 
councilman was elected to 
become the new Vice-President 
of the Northeast Ohio City 
Council Association (NOCCA).  
As my first duty as VP, I will be 
coordinating the forum. Look 
forward to seeing you there.  

Oakwood Village Council
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